
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/21/2015 8:01:14 PM
Subject: Fwd: Letter to Governor Haley from Secretaries Johnson & Kerry re: Refugee 

Screening
Attachments: South Carolina.pdf

ATT00001.htm

FYI 


Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:


From:  "Keel, Mark" <MKeel@sled.sc.gov>

Date:  November 21, 2015 at 3:04:36 PM EST

To: Swati Patel <swatipatel@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: Fwd: Letter to Governor Haley from Secretaries Johnson & Kerry re: Refugee 
Screening

FYI. 
 

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:
 

From:  "Johnson, Bradley" <Bradley.Johnson@HQ.DHS.GOV>
 
To: "Hunton, Richard" <rhunton@sled.sc.gov>, "Keel, Mark" <MKeel@sled.sc.gov>
 
Cc: "Johnson, Bradley" <Bradley.Johnson@HQ.DHS.GOV>, "Hyer, Brian" <Brian.
Hyer@HQ.DHS.GOV>
 
Subject: Letter to Governor Haley from Secretaries Johnson & Kerry re: Refugee 
Screening

Good afternoon,
 
On behalf of Brian Hyer I wanted to ensure you received the attached letter from DHS Secretary Jeh 
Johnson and Secretary of State John Kerry to Governor Haley which describes in detail the rigorous 
security vetting process refugee applicants undergo, particularly as it pertains to the population of 
refugees fleeing from the conflict in Syria. Please ensure that this letter reaches your Governor and don’t 
hesitate to reach out if you have any additional questions.
 
Regards,
Brad
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Brad Johnson
Director of Local Affairs
DHS Office of Intergovernmental Affairs
202-447-3288 (O) | 202-577-8754 (BB)
bradley.johnson@hq.dhs.gov
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